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Child Development Journal: Call for
Reviewers to Serve as Statistical Consulting
Editors

Statistical Consulting Editors (SCEs) act as volunteer ‘super reviewers’ across the Child Development

 Editorial Board with a focus on statistical data. Similar to a regular reviewer, Statistical Consulting Editors

receive invitations to review papers based on editor need, however they are also identified as a ‘go-to’

reviewer of statistical materials amongst editors and agree to handle ~10 papers annually.

Contact incoming Editor-in-Chief Glenn Roisman (roism001@umn.edu) and the SRCD Publications Office (

mlutchkus@srcd.org) today to learn more and volunteer your expertise as a Child Development Statistical

Consulting Editor.
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